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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

12 May 2020.
Dear P7 Parents/Guardians,
Re: Post Primary School Admissions 2020/21.
Given the uncertainty of the current situation, the Education Authority has taken the decision to prepare and issue notification of post primary placement letters on behalf of schools to parents/guardians for receipt on Thursday 4th June 2020. (Please note that this is later than the original date for receiving these letters, which was Saturday 30th May.)
The letter will provide: the application outcome, information on the appeals process and a link to the EA website for more information.
In the event of your letter not arriving on Thursday 4th June, please email me at jgallagher844@c2kni.net and I will assist with the communication of your primary 7 pupil’s placement.

EA will also operate a helpdesk from 1pm on Thursday 4th June for parents of pupils whose letter does not arrive in the post.
Yours sincerely,

John Gallagher
Principal.
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.





Phone: (028) 4173 8450








_____________________________________________________________________________________________

Mr John Gallagher: Principal


